

Fruitland Township White River Light Station Museum

Fruitland Township E-News

4545 Nestrom Rd Whitehall, MI 49461 Phone: (231) 766-3208 Fax: (231) 766-3027

www.fruitlandmi.gov

Township Board

Jeff Marcinkowski, Supervisor Alexa Steffes, Clerk Justin Roggero, Treasurer **Trustees** Brent Brower

Trustees
Brent Brower
Sondra Cross
Mike Holman
Christopher VanOosterhout

June 24, 2025



Muskegon County Road Commission

7700 East Apple Avenue Telephone (231) 788-2381 Muskegon, MI 49442-4960 Fax (231) 788-5793 Gerald J. Walter Chairman

Jack E. Kennedy Vice Chair

Lewis J. Collins Commissioner

John J. DeWolf

Commissioner
Sue E. Buckner
Commissioner

MEMORANDUM

DATE: June 20, 2025

Residents, Property Owners, and Interested Parties of Fruitland Township

FROM: Muskegon County Road Commission

RE:

TO:

Road Improvement Project / Scenic Drive from South Shore Drive to Michillinda Road and Michillinda Road from Scenic Drive to Zellar Road, Fruitland Township, Muskegon County,

Michigan

The Muskegon County Road Commission in cooperation with the Michigan Department of Transportation has scheduled a road improvement project on Scenic Drive from South Shore Drive to Michillinda Road and Michillinda Road from Scenic Drive to Zellar Road, Fruitland Township, Muskegon County, Michigan.

The contractor performing the work will be:

Michigan Paving and Materials Company 3566 Millcreek Comstock Park, MI 49321-0309 616-459-9455

The contractor has informed the Road Commission that work should begin on or after <u>June 30, 2025</u>, with anticipated completion on or prior to <u>July 25, 2025</u>.

The 3.57 mile project will consist of hot mix asphalt cold milling and resurfacing, aggregate shoulders, driveway approach restoration and pavement markings.

According to the contract, two-way traffic will be maintained in one lane with flaggers. Non-local traffic is encouraged to seek alternate routes. Generally, you should be able to access your homes, though there will be activities that may cause delays in your commute, depending on your home's location.

If you have a concrete driveway, please anticipate that your driveway will be inaccessible while the concrete cures during driveway restoration. Road Commission staff will be in contact with you to coordinate your specific access needs.

If you have any critical health condition or other special condition, which you feel we should be made aware of, please feel free to contact the Muskegon County Road Commission.

If mailboxes need to be temporarily relocated you will be informed via a letter from the Road Commission.

We are hoping this letter will allow you time to prepare for this upcoming project and plan for any particular needs/concerns you may have. If you have any questions or comments, you may contact the Engineering Department at the Muskegon County Road Commission at 788-2381 and speak to either of the following gentlemen, Robert Machiela or Scott Saigeon.

Your patience during this time of construction is greatly appreciated.

PRB:lij